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Hello Community
Our team at the New Lynn Business 

Association have customers in mind, 

our goal is to share with you, the great 

products and services that our members 

offer. We believe in our New Lynn town 

centre as being a great place to visit, 

shop, live and to do business. In April, 

the team at the Association put together 

a great local campaign to promote the 

wonderful, diverse and delicious food 

offerings in our town centre, in this 

newsletter, we share with you some of 

the great Food and Beverage outlets in 

New Lynn.

 The very popular and NLBA business 

savings booklet; Grab-A-Deal is being 

finalised and will be available to the 

public very soon. We know from 

feedback from customers, this is a 

savings promotion that we are proud 

of and excited to share with you. Look 

out for your free copy. More details are 

outlined in this community newsletter.

Whilst our Association covers a wide 

area of businesses in New Lynn, we 

do not cover the whole of New Lynn 

area but what we do know is that the 

business community in the area are all 

about serving customers and supporting 

a great community. Recently there has 

been some publicity about the criminal 

actions of a few people, some being 

youths. Their poor behaviours and 

decision making have brought about 

concern for customers, policing and 

organisations such as the New Lynn 

Business Association. To that point, 

we take safety, security and wellbeing 

of the community seriously. The New 

Lynn Business Association has recently 

installed five CCTV’s in the town centre, 

we are mindful that there is a significant 

responsibility of community safety that 

is in the hands of local and central 

government agencies such as policing 
and Auckland Council. However, we as 
an organisation are also taking measures 
to improve safety in the area – the funds 
to pay for the CCTV project come from 
the members of the NLBA. The NLBA 
has also made a recent small donation 
to Community Patrols. We thank the 
community patrols team for all the good 
work they do. We acknowledge the 
policing team have made some arrests 
and have put measures in place to try 
to mitigate security matters, and, we are 
pleased to see more frontline police in 
the New Lynn area and a focus of safety 
on the Transport Hub – a responsibility 
of Council . The policing team have made 
a statement regarding the recent anti-
social transport hub behaviour and we 
share this with you in this newsletter.

From the New Lynn Business 
Association team

In the mood for Amazing Food
A huge thank you to everyone involved in another very successful NLBA event. Check out the photos below and over the page to 
see how and why everyone enjoyed our series of events celebrating the finest traditional and international cuisine in New Lynn.



Police Update
Over the past month Police has 

received a spike of calls to service 

and reports of disorders and 

assaults in predominantly the New 

Lynn and Henderson areas mainly 

occurring at the transport hubs.

Police have responded to this 

with an increased patrolling 

presence over the past two weeks 

with a focus on engaging with 

and disrupting young people 

congregating in the area due to 

the majority of incidents involving 

this demographic.

Waitakere Police have also been 

working behind the scenes 

engaging with various local partners 

and today are commencing 

Operation Haumaru (safe place) 

over the next two weeks.

During this time community Police 

staff have been rostered to work 

during the hours of late afternoon 

and evening between 3:00 and 

8:00pm and will be actively 

patrolling the affected areas on foot.

Due to the spike in crime in New 

Lynn this is where our main focus 

will be for the first week before 

moving to Henderson starting 

Monday 27th May.

They will be supported by staff and 

volunteers from Auckland Transport, 

One Rail, Community Patrol New 

Zealand, Tamaki Makarau Safety 

Patrollers, Waipareira Trust, Pacific 

Wardens and other community 

engagement groups.

We encourage all members to 

remain vigilant and report any 

matters to Police either via 111 if it 

is happening at the time or 105 if 

the incident is historic.

Safety is the priority and first 

consideration with any information 

that can be obtained.

Details on time and place, 

descriptions of any persons of 

interest and a summary of what 

has occurred. 

Please do not attempt to intervene 

or interrupt reportable behavior. 

This puts you at direct risk to 

unknown threats.

Filming or photography, if noticed 

by offenders can also elicit a 

dangerous response, please 

exercise caution.

Staff have been instructed to 

engage with all people during 

their patrols including businesses 

expect Police visiting and talking 

to you and your staff.

Any feedback is appreciated 

throughout the operation via email 

to me as we’ll work together as a 

community dfdm51@police.govt.nz

CCTV is operating



Great Deals, 
Discounts and 
special offers 
from participating 
New Lynn Business 
Association Food 
Outlets, Retailers 
and businesses.

10th JUNE to 31st July 2024

SHOP LOCAL • SUPPORT LOCAL • SHOP NEW LYNN

SHOP LOCAL AND SAVEGREAT DEALS, DISCOUNTS & SPECIAL OFFERS
SAVE $$$!

10th JUNE to 31st July 2024

FREEVOUCHER BOOKLET PLEASE HELP YOURSELF

*Conditions on reverse

Euro Rider  
V Sport Motor 

Scooter 
SAVE $100 

NOW $1690 
plus ORC with this voucher*

DON’T MISS OUT!

25% OFF the total bill

*Conditions on reverse

50% OFF  
your first  

ACC appointment

25% OFF  
your second  

ACC appointment

*Conditions on reverse

Buy two breakfasts and Buy two breakfasts and 
receive the lower cost receive the lower cost 

breakfast for half price!breakfast for half price!**

*Conditions on reverse

CCAARR--TTEECCHH
Professional   Automotive   Repairers

* Free oil filter up to the value of $20.00. More conditions on reverse.

FREE OIL FILTER
with any vehicle servicing*

$1 Gift
Certificate

McDonald’s®  New Lynn 

The value of this gift certificate shall be applied to discount a single 
purchase transaction and is redeemable at McDonald’s New Lynn only. 
No change will be given. Limit of one gift certificate per person per 
visit. Please advise crew if ordering through Drive Thru. This certificate 
cannot be exchanged for cash. It may be used in conjunction with 
other McDonald’s food offers. This voucher may not be distributed  
to or redeemed by a child under 14 years. Excludes McDelivery®.

Gift certificate valid until 31st Dec 2024.

SHOP LOCAL • SUPPORT LOCAL • SHOP NEW LYNN



If you would like to have an advert in the newsletter or 
share some information please send your submission to 
the NLBA Newsletter team via newlynnbid@gmail.com

WOULD YOU LIKE TO SHARE  
SOMETHING IN OUR NEWSLETTER?

Office: 25 Veronica St, New Lynn, Auckland 
Phone: 021 264 3188

PO Box 15456, New Lynn, Auckland 0640
Email: amelda@nlba.co.nz 

www.newlynnbusinessassociation.net.nz
facebook.com/newlynnbusinessassociation

instagram.com/newlynnbusinessServices  |  Retail  |  Hospitality  |  Community  |  Heritage

NLBA EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE

Vish Bhati
Barfoot & Thompson

CHAIRPERSON 

022 600 2600

Norah Ding
Little Treats Café

TREASURER 

09 222 1166

Michele Gilmer
Car Tech Automotive 

DEPUTY CHAIRPERSON 

09 826 0595

Amelda Jeffery
Contract Manager
021 264 3188

Tracy Mulholland
Contractor

021 287 2296

Kaloni Moli
McDonalds New Lynn

COMMITTEE MEMBER 

09 827 3879

Francene Picot
BNZ New Lynn representing  

RSA New Lynn

COMMITTEE MEMBER 

021 131 6094

Philip Parker
Auto Care representing 

Woottons Auto Accessories

COMMITTEE MEMBER 

027 539 9191

Dinesh Mani
Mani Investment Limited

COMMITTEE MEMBER 

027 527 6009

New Lynn – A great local town centre that 
has a great range of Food & Beverages, 

excellent services and products.
Meet the people who make your community 
a better place to live, shop, work and play.

Are you looking for a health and wellbeing professional, hair or beauty therapy? Come to New Lynn and visit any of 
these business association members who offer a wide range of services and products.

Caci Clinic

28 Delta Ave

Phone 09 826 1250

www.caci.co.nz

Cutting Crew

3062 Great North Rd

Phone 09 827 0888

Boss Barbers

3112 Great North Rd

Phone 09 027 303 3478

Cut Creation Barbers

3083 Great North Rd

Phone 027 484 9483

Hands Out West

3053 Great North Rd

Phone 09 838 6510

www.handsoutwest.co.nz

Idea Services  

West/Central Auckland

3047 Great North Rd

Phone 09 529 8758

www.ihc.org.nz

DXC Hair & Beauty Studio

3037 Great North Road

Phone 022 569 5320

Health Element 2009  

Limited

Shop 5, 3037 Great North Road

Phone 09 826 0038

www.healthelement.co.nz

Ivana House of Beauty

14 Delta Ave

Phone  022 592 9525

ivanahouseofbeauty.com

Kwon Thai Health  

Massage Therapy

25 Veronica St

Phone 09 826 1132

Phonom Rung Massage Therapy

3053 Great North Road

Phone 09 827 2743

www.phanomrung.co.nz

Kate’s Hair Studio

8 Totara Ave

Phone 09 827 7790

kateshairstudios@gmail.com

Life Styles Neuromuscular  

& Massage Therapy

3121 Great North Rd

Phone 09 826 5516

www.lifestylestherapy.co.nz

Prestige Groom Room

3074 Great North Road

Phone 022 530 0115

Resonate Health

Unit Q, 1 McCrae Way

Phone 0800 737 662

www.resonatehealth.co.nz

West Auckland Psychology

13A Totara Ave

Phone 021 0811 5391

or 021 033 6650

www.westaucklandpsychology.co.nz

Railz Hair Designz

32-40 Totara Ave

Phone 09 218 8772

Tian Lan Chinese  

Medical Centre

32 Totara Ave

Phone 09 826 3222

https://tianlan.co.nz/

Xplosiv Supplements

1A Rata Street

Phone 09 216 7155

www.xplosivsupplements.co.nz


